
ERIC GARCETTI

MAYOR
March 12, 2014

Honorable Members of the City Council
c/o City Clerk
Room 395, City Hall

RE: COMMISSIONER END DATE CORRECTION

Honorable Members:

Please be advised that the term end date on the appointment letters for the following
three commissioners is incorrect. The correct end date for each should be June 30,
2019.

• CF 14-0277 - Mr. Joel Jacinto - appointee to Affordable Housing Commission

• CF 14-0276 - Mr. Bryan Sullivan - appointee to Affordable Housing Commission

• CF 14-0215 - Mr. William Briggs - appointee to Los Angeles City Employee's
Retirement System Board

On behalf of the Mayor, I respectfully request the City Council to consider these
appointees recognizing the corrected end date.

Sincerely,

Richard Llewellyn
Counsel to the Mayor
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